
 

 

 

 

 

Dear students: 

 

The government of the Principality of Asturias has just published a new Resolution 

establishing new restrictions to academic and social life. These exceptional measures 

will be in place at least for 2 weeks, starting Wednesday 4th of November at 00.00. 

 

1) New University measures (available at https://cutt.ly/HgSjFTg): 

 

- Face-to-face teaching at the University of Oviedo has been temporarily 

suspended. All academic activities will take place online, except for those 

activities in which person-to-person teaching may be considered essential by 

your Faculty/School. Please, be mindful of any communication which might be 

sent from your Faculty/School. 

- Access to University facilities is restricted to essential activities. The library loan 

service will be available by appointment, according to the procedure established 

for this purpose. 

- Other Campus services, including the cafeteria and photocopier services, will 

remain closed.  

- The University of Oviedo Student Card will enable you to travel between cities 

and to enter the University facilities in order to attend essential academic 

activities. The card is available in online format through the University of 

Oviedo app in your smartphone. 

 

2) New social restrictions: 

 

- Mobility restrictions: a curfew has been now established from 22:00h to 06:00h. 

Only those people who are going to or returning from work, or who travel due 

to force majeure, such as for a medical emergency or to care for a dependent 

person, will be allowed to be out. 

 

3) All activities not considered essential will remain closed for the next 2 weeks, 

including bars, restaurants, theaters, gyms, swimming pools, etc. 

 

As you know, the situation is changing every minute, so please make sure you check 

regularly the COVID19 section on the webpage at 

https://www.uniovi.es/comunicacion/coronavirus/noticias to keep updated. Also, please, 

https://cutt.ly/HgSjFTg


 

 

 

be mindful of any new communication emanating from local, regional or national 

authorities which might imply new or additional measures. 

Please, keep safe and take good care of yourselves, 

Cheers, 

 

Francisco José Borge López 

Vice-rector for University Extension and International Development 

viceextint@uniovi.es 
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